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Comments: My Vote is for alternative A. As an avid outdoor enthusiast and advocate for others to enjoy the

outdoors I do not want to have our beautiful forest any less accessible. I know that a lot of the users that are in

the mountains on motorized vehicles could be capable of using there feet to access some of the area but some

are not as fortunate. I feel that it is there right to be able to see the lands that they are paying to be overseen. 

 

As far as en economic standpoint, the more we confine people to certain areas the less attractive it makes the

sport. For instance, if you do decide to restrict or add more wilderness it further limits the areas that

snowmobilers are able access. The more they are limited the more the tend to over use certain areas. 

 

Instead of adding more wilderness how about advocating trail usage in areas that have already been closed to

motorized usage. An example of this would be the west boulder lakes, Hyalite, several areas in the Paradise

valley. All of those areas used to be open to snowmobiling and how been turned into wilderness yet do not see

much foot traffic. 

 


